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MUKILTEO WATER AND WASTEWATER DISTRICT  

SEWER LIFT STATION 5 FORCEMAIN UPGRADE PROJECT 

 

 

Notice:  
The Mukilteo Water and Wastewater District’s (District) Contractor, Road Construction NW, Inc. 
is scheduled to begin construction on the Sewer Lift Station 5 Forcemain (FM) Upgrade Project 
on Monday, March 22nd. A new 6” High Density Polyethylene (HDPE) FM will be installed 
directly under the existing FM by directional bore from the Lift Station site located at the 
bottom of Smugglers Gulch to the upper portion of 63rd PL W. Construction will start at the Lift 
Station site.  We anticipate the entire Construction Project to take up to two months to 
complete, weather dependent.  Most of the construction activity will take place at the Lift 
Station location. 
 
Impacts:   
The construction operations for this project will impact traffic in/along 63rd PL W where the FM 
exits the bore and will be tied into a new sewer manhole (see attached map).  This will require a 
small section of 63rd PL W to be closed for a short period of time.  Pedestrian access will be 
maintained, and no driveways will be blocked during this phase of construction. During the 
closure, some residents will need to drive a different route for ingress/egress.  The new 6” FM 
will be fused together and temporarily laid alongside the roadways in areas without blocking 
driveway accesses.  There will be a short period of time, when the FM is pulled back into the 
bore hole, where driveways on one side of 63rd PL W will be temporarily blocked. The 
Contractor will do the best they can to accommodate access during construction.  Residents will 
continue to have uninterrupted water and sewer service during the project. 
 
Contact for Questions: 
There is never a good time for these types of projects. They are essential and necessary for the 
District to continue to supply reliable and safe services to our customers. The District 
appreciates your understanding and apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause. Please 
feel free to contact Operations/Engineering Manager Rick Matthews at 
rickm@mukilteowwd.org or 425-355-3355 for any questions or concerns with the project. 
Updates on the project will be available periodically on our website at www.mukilteowwd.org. 
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